
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  September 3, 2010 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of September 8, 2010, located in the Conference 

Room, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
5:15 p.m. The request from Melissa Anderson to allow liquor service at Davis Lodge on 

Saturday, September 18, 2010 for her wedding reception. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
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